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Together We Can Make a Difference!

Are you an undergraduate student in the College of Health Sciences?
Are you concerned with GBV on campus?
If you answered yes to any of these questions? please participate in the GBV 
climate survey
Why? Your Voice Matters - Help us Understand & Act

Take the Survey Now!
Scan the QR code, to access the 
survey information and survey link on 
the UKZN notice system.

GBV Campus Climate Survey
Join hands with students from around the world and be part of the solution! 
The Gender-Based Violence (GBV) Campus Climate Survey is a multinational 
initiative aimed at understanding the campus climate surrounding gender-
based violence.

Multinational Participation - Your Voice Matters!
Confidential & Anonymous - Share your Truth!
Important- Spend +/-20 minutes to complete survey!
Impactful - Shape Campus Policies & Resources!

•#GBVCampusSurvey
•Share with Friends
• Complete the survey and stand a chance to win a 
prize of $100 equivalent.

Contact Us:
Professor S. Duma email: dumas1@ukzn.ac.za
Dr T. Zhandire

You can use the following 
link for alternative access:
http://notices.ukzn.ac.za/V
iewNotice.aspx/94056

INSPIRING GREATNESS


